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ELLEN H. TANGEN
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ROBIN A. PEDERSON
DANIELLE M. BERGNER
Assistant Clty Attorneys

We have received your claim relating to the alleged theft of the headlights from your
vehicle after it was towed to the City of Milwaukee Tow Lot.

Our investigation reveals that your vehicle was towed on May 25, 2010 for Safekeeping
after it was involved in an accident. It appears that there was extensive damage to the
front end of the vehicle as a result of the accident. The tow lot intake video indicates that
the headlights were not on the vehicle when it arrived at the tow lot. As such, the damage
appears to have been preexisting, and the City cannot accept liability. Therefore, we are
denying your claim.

If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a letter within 21 days of
the receipt of this letter to the Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells Street, Room 205,

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202, requesting a hearing.

Very truly yours,

5T Ctninl,

STEVEN M. CARINT
- Investigator Adjuster
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